
 
 
 
 
 

West Salem Business Association 
Regular Meeting 
December 14, 2022 

 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 Noon by Vice President Steven Berg.  After introductions and an 
excellent buffet lunch, Vice President Berg made a couple of announcements, regular business was 
acted on, and those present enjoyed a relaxing lunch.     
 
Minutes 
Motion by Jodie Curtis, seconded by Tom Curtis to approve the minutes of the November regular 
membership meeting as presented.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
The November 30, 2022, month-end Treasurer’s report was reviewed, noting the Association has a 
general bank balance of $9,925.00.   
 
Motion by Jennifer Hatz, seconded by Ryan Rieber to approve the Treasurer’s report as presented.  
Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
Motion by Teresa DeLong, seconded by Jodie Curtis to adjourn the meeting at 12:06 p.m.  Motion 
approved by voice vote. 
 
 
       Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 
 


